Patricia Breslin

— —— = —————=—x
From: David Kellogg <dave@kelloggassociates.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 14, 2023 8: 42 AM
To: " Patricia Breslin
Subject: Rank choice voting
Patricia,

I am a strong supporter of rank-choice voting, similar to the Maine system. The benefits seem to be substantial, and the
downside/risks seem very manageable.

David W. Kellogg

Kellogg Associates, LLC

162 Meeting St.

Providence, Rl 02906

(401) 270-1080
dave@kelloggassociates.com
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